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Welcome back!! 
 
We hope you have all enjoyed a safe and happy summer break! 
 
Last year the PTFA with your support managed to raise around £4500 for the children of 
the school, this was achieved by holding the following events: 
 
3 Disco’s 
Bag pack with Tesco 
Breakfast with Santa 
Christmas Fair 
Easter Bingo 
Race Night 
 
+ match funding from Barclay’s for approximately £1100.00 THANK YOU BARCLAYS. 
 
We spent the money on the children in the following way: 
 
Two silver cross prams for nursery/Little tykes car for reception/Outdoor picnic tables and 
seats that convert to sand and water play for key stage 1/School bags for the whole of key 
stage 1/SATS breakfast for year 6/Transport for year 6 end of school trip to Splash world/ 
Awards for the end of year awards ceremony. 
 
Whole school events for each child (325+ children) – 
 
 Panto 
Jubilee Party 
Olympic Gold Medals 
Easter Chocolate treat 
Diamond Jubilee Gift (being given out in September 2012). 
 
A BIG THANK YOU! 
 
Thank you to everyone who comes along and supports the events organised by the PTFA 
it is a great way to get to meet other parents/guardians and to get to know the staff who do 
come along and support the events. 
 
We are always in need of extra help so the next time you see an event that takes your 
fancy please come along to help – even if you can only spare an hour. 
 
Many of the PTFA meet at the PSA (Parent Support Adviser) coffee morning on a Friday in 
the parent’s room so if you are free for a cup of tea/coffee please come along – babies in 
prams always welcome!! 
 
A further newsletter will be issued shortly with forthcoming events. 
  
 
 



 


